Email from the office of James Arbuthnot MP

13 January 2013

Dear Mr Dexter,

Thank you so much for your courteous and mild reply. I will of course let Mr Arbuthnot
know of your message, and won't assign it to the bin. You join many, many others in
writing about this extremely important matter, and I should assure you that he
understands the vehemence with which people hold opinions about this matter.

He is waiting to hear final arguments that will be presented in the eventual House of
Commons debate, being of the mind that this is precisely what debates are for and why

they are held, and you will see how he votes on the day.

With the kindest regards
Janet Walker

Office of James Arbuthnot MP



